
CONCORD" 
~ SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Terri L. Forsten, Superintendent 

38 Liberty Street 
Concord NH 03301-2934 

www.sau8.org 
Tel 603.225.0811 
Fax 603.226.2187 

Donna E. Palley 
Assistant Superintendent 

Robert Belmont 
Direcwr, Student Services 

Jack Dunn Larry Prince Matt Cashman 
Business Administrator Director, Human Resources Director, Facilities & Planning 

March 15, 2018 

Mr. Mack 
41 Green Street 
Concord, NH 03301 

Dear Mr. Mack, 

As you are aware, the road work beginning in March of 2018 and running through August of 
2018 will have a major impact on the region around our high school. Our high school 
community includes our ninth through twelfth grade students and our regional technical 
students; there are over 2,000 students and staff going to the high school each day. 

As a result of this project, we understand that this presents us with an opportunity to work 
with the city to redesign our current pick up and drop off area to substantially improve 
safety on Warren Street. We would like to request a revised location for pick up and drop off 
for the start of the fall school year. To improve safety on Warren Street, we are requesting the 
right side of Warren Street headed west to be an area for pick up and drop off for students, 
parents and staff. We understand that currently there is 2-hour parking in place for eight to 
ten vehicles. The district is developing a plan to increase parking capacity where the old 
preschool building once stood; this would increase parking in that area of between 20-25 
spaces. Considering this additional parking area, we would appreciate consideration being 
given to simply using the current 2-hour parking spaces to pick up and drop off only. This 
would create a safe and effective area for parents to pick up and drop off students. 
We are hoping the Traffic Operations Committee (TOC) will consider this request and 
recommend it to City Council. 

Sincerely, 

Terri Forsten 


